
The mail ballot on the resolution to change the by-laws to create 
the category of sustaining member has been overwhelmingly 
approved, and the by-laws have been altered as proposed (see 
Newsletter, December 1977, p. 28-30). 

A number of members indicated a desire to become sustaining 
members if the resolution passed but neglected to sign their names 
to the sheet they returned with dues payment. We regret we have no 
way of identifying these individuals. 

Sustaining members may register without charge at the annual 
meeting in November. 
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